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NEWSLETTER
January 2020

Seasons greetings - we trust 2020 will be a great year for all of us and we can/will continue to explore our classic car experiences without hindrance.

There will be a more detailed and a final newsletter in early March about the Tour and in particular the Friday night (March 27) evening cocktail party where you will receive your entry pack with all the detail about the 2020 Classic Alpine Tour. Please plan to be in the Arrowtown area at 5pm Friday March 27 for the cocktail party.
Thank you for paying the entry fee and providing your shirt/jacket sizing. Having this sort of  detail allows us to get on and do the appropriate planning.

No doubt you have sorted your accommodation.

However there is another small task you should do if you would like your car to be featured in this years route and instructions book. A small story about something of interest and or any special features of your car. This only needs a few paragraphs please. Make sure we have a good photo of your car. We can lift photos from the 2018 Tour if your car participated in that. Please ensure you have sent us this detail by the end of January.
Jeff and Paul have in the last week re-driven the route and visited sites to fine tune catering and activities. We are very exited about the scenery and the roads and we believe these are very special and world class.

The Saturday lunch will be a charity affair for a local school as will the prize giving luncheon on the Monday where we see the wrap of The CAT for 2020 sometime after 2pm. Payment for these charity lunches is by way of cash at the venue to the schools.

All other dinners and lunches can be paid by card.

As usual if there are any queries please get in touch. Your main activities by now should be getting down to polishing - yeah right.

Roll on March 27.

Paul & Jeff

021923693

0274442730

www.classicalpinetour.com

email: clasicalpinetour@gmail.com

